

## **ABT Exam 2017 Promotion Information**

Dear Parents,

Thank you for participating in ABT Exams 2017. We will hear back from ABT with the results by the last week of May. In the meantime if you are returning next year and we certainly hope that you are, please see below. **Primary A and B, do not wait for results.** We recommend registering for the next level. This initial registration is pending ABT Exam assessment and review by Dance Director and HSA Dance faculty: **Primary C and Level 1, 2, 3, must be assessed by the Dance Director.** 

Primary A Moves to Primary B

If child does not pass exam, please contact Aubrey Lynch

Primary B Moves to Primary C

If child does not pass exam, please contact Aubrey Lynch

**Primary C UPDATED:** Moves to Level 1A (Level 1 first year)

Must also be assessed by Aubrey Lynch before promotion to Level 1A

**Level 1A** (Level 1 first year) Moves to Level 1B (Level 1 second year)

No additional assessment necessary

**Level 1B** (Level 1 second year) Moves to Level 2A (Level 2 first year)

Must also be assessed by Aubrey Lynch before promotion to Level 2A

**Level 2A** (Level 2 first year) Moves to Level 2B (Level 2 second year)

No additional assessment necessary

**Level 2B** (Level 2 second year) Moves to Level 3A (Level 3 first year)

Must also be assessed by Aubrey Lynch before promotion to Level 2A

**Level 3A** (Level 3-4 first year) Moves to Level 3B (Level 3 second year)

No additional assessment necessary

**Level 3B** (Level 3 second year) Must be assessed by Aubrey Lynch before moving to Level 5-7

For more information please contact Aubrey Lynch, alynch@hsanyc.org, 212 926-4100, ext. 325, www.HSAnyc.org

## **Important Notes:**

- Any student registering for Level 1-4 must participate in all of the classes offered for the given level.
  For example, Level 2 must attend all Level 2 classes, Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. Students unable to make all classes in a given level will be placed in the once a week class that corresponds to their level.
- We recommend that you take advantage of our Pre-professional PRE-PRO reduced tuition class packages, which include other techniques like modern and jazz.
- Financial Assistance is available and offered as a first come first serve basis until July 15.

Please do not hesitate to contact Aubrey Lynch to discuss the most appropriate curriculum for your child.